
Sizewell C’s (SZC) Northern Transport Forum took place on 5 February. Alongside 
the depressing news that 21,675 trees have already been cleared from the site, 
SCZ announced that: work proper will begin on the Darsham Park and Ride, the 
Yoxford and Friday Street roundabouts and the Sizewell Link Road in late 
spring/early summer; that a stretch of the B1122 between Theberton and Leiston
will be closed 8pm-5am from 3 March to 9 May; and that the Darsham Crossing 
will likely have to be closed for (at least) one weekend to allow its  upgrade - SCZ
have said that its HGV traffic will not be diverted through Westleton. SCZ’s 
presentation slides from the meeting will be posted on the Westleton Parish 
Council website once they are available.
In mid-2022, a number of residents completed a survey saying they were 
interested in an allotment. After a number of false starts, we now have a realistic
potential site for a village allotment plot. Before we start negotiations with the 
landowner, we need to confirm interest, so please email Ian Haines, the Parish 
Council’s Clerk (clerk@westletonparishcouncil.gov.uk) if you would like a plot on 
the proposed village allotment. 
The March Parish Council surgery will be on Monday 31 March - 10.30-11.30 in 
the Village Hall Foyer. Please feel free to attend to ask questions or raise matters 
with Councillors.
Andrew Turner
Chair, Westleton Parish Council  

 

 


